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    TO:               Elizabeth Peddicord, CFO 

                       Rochelle Irvin, Payroll and Pension Supervisor 

  FROM:         Rachael Shugars, Human Resources  

  DATE:          7/13/2022 

  SUBJECT:   Separation of Employment – Michael Gallagher 
 

 

Please be advised Michael Gallagher, a School Traffic Guard in the 
Public Safety Department, has resigned from their position effective 
June 9, 2022.  
  

They submitted their letter of intention on July 12, 2022. 

 

 

Cc:  Traffic Division    
  

Attachment  
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